
Report to Mayor and Council 

April 17, 2017 

 

 

 Rounds 

  March  YTD   

 

2012    1541  2162 

 

2013 571  865 

 

2014    528                  544 

 

2015    422  476 

 

2016 637  1031 

 

2017 464  1218 

 

The first delivery of the new golf car fleet was delivered on Friday April 7th, second 

delivery will be Friday April 14th, and the balance of the remaining cars will be the 

following week. 

 

Topp Shape construction has begun the Front 9 bunker renovations.  The project is 

expected to last 2 to 4 weeks depending on weather. 

 

Patio tables have been delivered and is set up for business. 

 

  
 

Flowers for the planter’s will be harvested from the City’s greenhouse. 

 

   

 

 


